Regeneration & Planning Management
London Borough of Camden Your Ref: 2013/6694/P

Town Hall
Judd Street Date: 13 May 2014
London
WC12 8ND
By e-mail: planning@camden.gov.uk
& post
Dear Sirs

The Town & Country Planning Act 1990 (As Amended
Planning Application No. 2013/6694/P - 86 Hawtrey Road, London, NW3 3SS

1. Further to our letter dated 25" November 2013 objecting to the above planning application, on
behalf of our client, Mrs Jacqueline Briegal, we are concerned that a decision with regards to this
application remains outstanding. We note that a revised application has been granted for the
development (No. 2014/1872/P).

2 Please confirm whether there is agreement from the Applicant to extend the period of
determination? If there is no such agreement, we request that you proceed fo a determination
because of uncertainty to our client and the public caused by the Application remaining
undetermined.

Yours faithfully

Aaron & Partners LLP



